
Transportation Committee 
Thursday, April 15th, 2021 – 9:05 am – 9:50 am 

Virtual on Zoom 
 

In attendance: Joe Hall (Committee Chair)), Mary Tamminga (Voting Member), Jason Jenkins 
(Voting Member) 
 
Guests: Erin Sian (Resident) 
 
Staff: Alice Howe (Program Specialist), Garrett Karp (Program Manager) 

 
1. Discussion 

a. The Committee reviewed the digital Streetscape Survey prepared by staff that 

will be released for public comments 

i. Members of the committee provided several small changes to wording 

and places to post link for survey 

ii. GK suggested leaving the survey up until right before the next 

Transportation Committee meeting on June 10th the collect feedback 

b. 2022 Budget 

i. SSA will be submitting 2022 budget drafts to the city in late July. The 

committee began brainstorming ideas for projects next year. 

ii. Streetscape Survey results will help guide these decisions for 2021 and 

into 2022.  

 

2. Ongoing Discussions 

a. Festive Lighting 

i. With the Boombox structure removal at Metzger Court, this would be a 

great off-road option to add lighting in the neighborhood. 

b. Future ideas for spaces under train tracks at Damen aren’t explicitly included in 

the survey, but JJ is looking into custom bike racks and other ideas 

c. Could Transportation Committee team up with Arts Committee for street art on 

electrical boxes and other utilities 

 

Next Meeting – June 10th 

 

 


